
 

 

Dear y5/6 Parents and Carers, 
 
We will start online learning provision for all 5/6 classes tomorrow (Wednesday 6th 
January). To help us with this, please check your child can get onto the Class Padlet 
(all links are on website and passwords should be in link books- email your class 
teacher if this is not the case) and that they are able to log in to their school gmail to 
access Google Classroom.  There should be a first initial link for session one waiting 
for them. 
 
Tomorrow we will go online at 10.30am and will finish at 11:30am. There will be an 
additional session at 1:30 to 2:30. The meeting link will be posted to the Google 
classroom stream five minutes prior to the start of the lesson. 
 
In addition to this there will be subject specific activities posted to class Padlets.  
Please could you ensure that your child is set up ready to learn at the start of each 
session.  They will definitely need paper, pencil, rubber and ruler.  They need to be 
present for the whole session so please remind them to get a drink and go to the toilet 
before/between sessions start and ensure that all distractions are kept to a minimum! 
 
Of course, your child can also complete work on MyMaths and Spelling Shed (both 
passwords should be stuck in their Link Book).  Useful lessons to look at on MyMaths 
would be anything linked to fractions.  They have recently been looking at these 
aspects of maths in class and this would be a useful revision and extension to their 
understanding.   
 
They also need to spend time reading their book.  After that, they can review a book 
that they have recently read and post their review onto the class Padlet page (The 
Bookshelf) for classmates to see.  Here they can also see book recommendations by 
other classmates. 
 
Thank you for your help and continued support at this very difficult time for all of us.  
5/6 team 
 

 


